

Enquiries: Mr T C Mbanjwa

Tel.: 033 - 392 1054

Ref. No. 2/1/1/2

Dear Principal,

As part of the Province's School Readiness Programme, we wish to update you on our initiative to help sanitize schools and protect staff and learners as you prepare for a return to the classroom.

Our department has been offered free assistance from Bidvest to assist schools with consumables, sanitizers, thermometers and other supplies. This will be done at no cost to yourselves or our department.

We have accepted this offer and will be guiding Bidvest on our requirements going

We appreciate the role business can play in a public-private partnership at this time of need in our country.

Thank you for your support and dedication"

Head of Department: Education

KwaZulu-Natal Province

Date: 25/05/2020